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 Eighth Grade Recognition / June 09, 2017 

(Maple Point Gymnasium/Auditorium)  

9:00 am – 11:00 am 

 

We would like to celebrate the 2016-2017 school 

year with our Eighth grade students. They have 

grown together as one and our staff is very proud! 

To help celebrate all of their accomplishments over 

the past years, we have designed a very special day.  

Eighth Grade Recognition, will be held on Friday, 

June 09, 2017.  The procession will start at 9:00 am 

and conclude between 10:45 am – 11:00 am. 
 

 8th Grade schedule for the day 

 

 Students will follow their normal schedule by 

reporting to 1st period.  

 Students will remain in first period and wait for 

an announcement to come to the gym. Students 

will line up in alphabetical order prior to entering 

the gym. 

 9:00 am – The program will begin.   

 (10:45 - 11:00 am) - Program will conclude.  

Students will go to the cafeteria and be able to 

sign yearbooks.  Parents and guests will exit at 

this time.  There will be planned activities for the 

8th grade students only.   
 

 What to wear 

 

All students are expected to be dressed suitably for 

this special occasion.  Gentlemen - suit coats are not 

required, but a dress shirt, slacks, shoes and a tie 

would be appropriate.  Ladies may wear a nice dress 

or blouse and slacks with dress shoes.  Spaghetti strap 

tops and tube tops will not be acceptable.  Students 

may come to school in the “normal comfortable 

school clothes” and also bring a change of acceptable 

clothes if they want to change prior to the ceremony. 

 

 

Parents are welcome 
 

 Parents are welcome to attend the 8th Grade 

Recognition Program. We have limited seating 

and are allowing a maximum of four family 

members per student.   Students will receive 

two blue tickets for gymnasium seating and 

two red tickets for auditorium seating.  The 

ceremony will be simulcast to the auditorium 

to accommodate more family members.   

 

 There are two entrances for entering the 

building  for the event.  Family members with 

blue tickets,  may enter through the Maple 

Point gym entrance. Family members with red 

tickets will enter through the auditorium 

entrance. This will help to alleviate long lines.  

People needing assistance due to a disability are 

welcome to enter through the easiest entry 

point.  We are looking forward to a wonderful 

day to celebrate your sons’ and daughters’ 

transition from the middle school setting to high 

school!                  

    (Map on back) 

 
 

 Eighth Grade Social June 08, 2017  

 

 Maple Point Middle School 

           Cafeteria @ 7:30 pm-10:00 pm 
 

This social event will provide our 8th grade students 

with a culminating social event. There will be food, 

a DJ and fun activities.  Tickets will be sold prior to 

the event and will cost $10.00. 


